
Purple Line Construction 
Toll Physics – Electrical Outage 

07/11/2025 
 
On Friday, July 11, the Purple Line contractor will perform an electrical outage at John S. Toll Physics 
Building from 7 a.m. to 9 a.m. The purpose of this outage is to connect electrical service to new light 
poles and traffic signals. 
 
Impacts are as follows (Toll Physics Wing 1 & 2, Southwest portion of the building only): 
 
Lighting, electrical outlets, small appliances connected to 120/208 volts power, HVAC system, CCMS, 
elevators, building access card readers. Exit lights along the path of egress such corridors, stairways, 
entrances, electrical outlets in the labs connected to the emergency system, fire alarm system, and the 
UPS in room 0205J will not be affected. 
 
Plug critical equipment into emergency receptacles as necessary.  
 
If due to a permanent or temporary disability, this construction outage presents a barrier to you, please 
contact Facilities Management's Customer Response Center at: 301.405.2222 or via email 
at fmcrc@umd.edu. You may also contact the University of Maryland ADA/504 Coordinator 
at: adacoordinator@umd.edu. We apologize for the inconvenience while we work to improve overall 
service and functionality. 
  
For the currently accessible route please go to the Campus Map - Select the "Directions" tab, then click 
the "Accessible Pathways" checkbox to see accessible campus routes. 
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